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Friday 8th September, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your support in ensuring that we have had a great start to the school year.  As always, there are a few 
reminders that are of benefit to everyone so that things continue to run smoothly. 
 
Soft Start 
Please remember that children in Years 2-6 should be taken to the doors and then should make their own way 
through the building.  Please do not enter the building, as this poses a safeguarding risk.  We must be clear about 
who is in the building and where they are at all times.  If you would like to speak to your child’s class teacher, please 
do so at the end of the day, or make an appointment via the school office. 
 
Water Bottles 
Please ensure that your child has a water bottle at school each day, particularly in the warm weather.  The children 
are encouraged to refill them throughout the day. 
 
PE  
The children have two PE sessions each week or, in the case of Years 4 and 6, one PE session and one Swimming 
session.  They should be wearing full PE kit for their PE lessons.  Going forward, the children are expected to come 
into school wearing school uniform as usual.  They will change for their PE lessons.  Children in Year 1 may come into 
school wearing their PE kits on a Tuesday morning and children in Year 3 may wear theirs into school on a Wednesday 
morning.  They must bring their school uniforms in to change into after the lessons. 
 
We apologise for any confusion or mixed-messages about this. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Ms. Z. McIntosh 
Acting Head of School. 
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